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Early Literacy 
Programs: Programs 
for babies, children, 
and parents that 
develop pre-reading 
skills 
 

Story Time I prepare a craft, sing songs and tell 
stories to suit the varying ages of the 
children that attend.  This month we 
went outside and played with the 
parachute, sang “Sleeping Bunnies” and 
read stories to enhance literacy skills.  
Thirty-six children and caregivers 
attended four programs. 

 

Community 
Development: 
community events, 
partnered programs 
with community 
groups 
 

Fraud Presentation  The Canadian Anti-Fraud Centre came and 
spoke to seniors about various scams to 
be aware of.  Seven people attended the 
program. 

 

Adult and Senior 
Programs 
 

Golden Dawn Seniors 
Residence/Nursing Home 

On Mondays, I visit the Golden Dawn and 
read to a few of the residents.  This 
month, I showed a presentation and spoke 
about Australia, Japan and Vietnam.  As 
well, I read three folk lore stories from 
Scotland.  Eighteen people attended two 
programs. 

Knitting Circle People bring in their projects, questions 
and skills to the circle and knit for two 
hours.  I continued reading through Faerie 
Knitting by Alice Hoffman and we 
discussed a knitting design.  As well, I 
continued to read short stories from the 
Vinyl Café by Stuart McLean.  Twenty-four 
people attended three programs. 

Thursday Sages Every Thursday, Beth chooses a topic and 
explores it with the patrons that attend 
the session.  This month, topics included 
Flower Pot Island and the Lighthouse and 
corrective painting techniques.  Twenty 
people attended three programs. 

 

Total Circulation for June 1808 items 

 


